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Sir Michael Parkinson: Blow the whistle on poor treatment of elderly
The public should blow the whistle on poor treatment of the elderly, Sir Michael Parkinson has said after a year as Dignity Ambassador.

Sir Michael said he had been appalled at stories of poor treatment in care home and the NHS with the elderly left exposed, unable to eat food put before them or called names like 'ducky' and 'love'. 

In a report to mark the end of his year as Dignity Ambassador he urged the public to report any poor treatment of the elderly but also to praise staff who go the extra mile. 

He said: "I hope that when those who have occasional contact with care, as a patient or visitor, see someone doing a wonderful job, they remember to tell that person, and the managers. Send him or her a thank-you card, fill in an award nomination, let the person know he or she is appreciated. 

"And if as a member of the public you see bad care, please don’t stand for it. Tell someone, complain if necessary – put a note in the feedback box, speak to the staff, write a review on the internet, whatever you feel most comfortable with. Don’t just walk away – make sure it doesn’t happen to anyone else." 

The Department of Health announced a new Dignity Action Day on February 25th and a £50,000 Bright Ideas Grant (BIG) for innovative projects that encourage dignity in care. 

